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Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Moeller Street Pump Station in fiscal year 2025. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Binghamton, located at 38 Hawley St, Binghamton, 

NY 13901. The funding would be used for a new storm water pump station at an intersection of 

streets to carry storm water from the neighborhood to the Susquehanna River. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will prevent future flooding events which in the past 

have caused millions of dollars in damages. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized in 42 

U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Marc Molinaro  

Member of Congress 


